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January 15, 2020

Dear Court Administrator:

Enclosed please find the revised contract offered by the Texas Department of Public Safety to
accommodate Chapter 706 of the Texas Transportation Code. Please complete all of the
appropriate entries on the contract and arrange for the approval and signature of the presiding
official authorized to sign contractual documents in your jurisdiction (mayor, city manager, county
judge, etc.).

Only one (1) original signed contract should be submitted for each political subdivision; if you
require a final copy for the court, please indicate so when you return the document. Signed
contracts should be returned to:

Texas Department of Public Safety

Attn: Enforcement and Compliance Service
5805 North Lamar Blvd.

Austin, Texas 78752-0001

After the contract has been returned to the Department it will be processed for the appropriate
signatures.

Any questions regarding the contract should be forwarded to Enforcement and Compliance
Service; Tijuana Pendergrass at (512) 424-5431.

Sincerely yours,

Frances Gomez, Manager
Enforcement and Compliance Service
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